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We were busy again
during July with
multiple events ongoing.
I finished the month
with being given the
opportunity to preach at
Calvary once again. I
always enjoy when I am
able to open God’s word
and continue to grow in
preaching.

We also finished the month with an outreach
event at the Royal St. John’s Regatta, the
oldest annual sporting event in North
America. We gave out water and played
different music as a way to bless out city.



This month also included Downtown
Community Church running its first
basketball camp. We had 28 kids from both
our churches, other churches, and even
unchurched kids. It was also a blessing to
have a missions team with us who helped
ensure things ran smoothly. After the camp
ended, the team also helped us on Sunday
for our monthly service.


